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ACME INDUSTRIAL

COVE POINT

We appreciate you all & thank 
you for your hard work, 

dedication and support to 
Merrick! As we dive into fall 

season, we wish you all a happy, 
relaxing & safe Labor Day!

Summer has flown by and we’ve 
been busy! Jobs, conferences, and 

some gators in between –check out 
what we have been up to.

Gibson Unit 5 
 Jayden Muellner & 

Johnathan Green  

Brunner Retube
 Greg Masich & Terry Berger

Brunner Retube 
 Terry Berger & Wayne 

Chonko

2024 Executive Summit 
hosted by Utility Service 

Alliance in Florida



ARE YOU READY TO GO TO 
WORK THIS SEASON??

Make sure you take all the steps necessary to 
prepare for the Fall Season. If you have any 
questions about anything mentioned above, please 
reach out to any of our Project Managers.  We want 
you to have the best season possible & that starts 
with being ready to go to work!! 

YOUR PERSONAL INFORMATION
Your address, phone number & email 

address need to be kept up to date 
with the home office.  If you have 

renewed your DL, you need to 
provide us with a copy of your new 

DL.  We use this info to submit you as 
authorized workers to the plants, so 

it is imperative our records match 
your current DL.  Not having this info 

up to date could slow down your 
badging/in-processing. 

PERSONAL PROTECTIVE 
EQUIPMENT

If you are an ongoing outage worker 
with Merrick, then you should 

retain your hardhat from job to job 
and season to season.  If you need a 

new hardhat for the upcoming 
season, please contact Mike 

Abboud.  You also need steel toe or 
composite boots that are in good 

condition.  Merrick provides gloves 
and safety glasses on site. 

DRUG & ALCOHOL TESTING
During in-processing, you will be 

tested for drugs & alcohol.  You are 
subsequently expected to adhere to 
the FFD program and be prepared 
for random testing at any point on 

any given day.    If you carry 
prescription medications with you 
to site, you must keep them in the 
prescription bottle.  You may not 

combine multiple medications into 
one bottle for convenience. 

YOUR VEHICLE, BACKPACK & 
LUNCHBOX

Before you pack up for the new season, 
please be sure to check your vehicle, 

backpack and lunch box for items that 
are not permitted on site.  Weapons, 
ammo, alcohol & contraband will all 

land you in hot water if they are found 
in your possession.  Be sure to preform 

a self check before the season 
commences and each day on the job, to 
be sure you haven’t put something that 
isn’t permitted in your bag or vehicle. 



Thank you to everyone who participated 
in our Toy Drive supporting Toys for Tots 
this Christmas!!  Look at all the gifts we 
were able to donate to children in need.  
Your generosity made so many children 

have a special holiday!! 

Brothers John and Dave Merrick headed to the Valley Country Club for a one-on-one 
golf match in support of a great cause. Dave Merrick clenched the valley victory by 
two! More importantly, the match helped raise over $15,000 for the children of 
Helping Hands Society! Thank you to all who supported this event and joined in the 
fun!



The Merrick Group along with 
sponsors, volunteers and players 
were able to raise over $30,000 to 
benefit developmentally delayed 
children through Helping Hands 
Society. Thank you to everyone who 
participated and helped us a make a 
difference in the community!
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